
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN PUBLIC MEETING LOCATION AND TIME 

TOWN OF PAWLING TOWN BOARD 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the Town Board of the Town of Pawling, Dutchess 

County, New York will hold a board meeting on Wednesday, May 13, 2020 at 6:00 

PM and that effective immediately and based upon notices and health advisories 

issued by Federal, State and Local officials related to the COVID-19 virus, the 

Town Board of the Town of Pawling will not hold in-person meetings.  Until 

further notice, all future Town Board Meetings (including public hearings) will be 

held via videoconferencing, as permitted by the NYS Open Meetings Law and 

Executive Order 202.1.  Due to public health and safety concerns, the public will 

not be permitted to attend at the remote locations where the Town Board members 

will be situated.  The public, however, will be able to fully observe the 

videoconference meeting via live broadcast on the Town of Pawling Facebook 

page.  You may submit written comments to the town supervisor via email at 

jschmitt@pawling.org before noon on Wednesday, May 13, 2020 or by regular 

mail after the meeting. Comments received by email will be read into the minutes 

and answered to the best of the Board’s ability.  The Board’s agenda is available 

on line at www.pawling.org. 

 

May 7, 2020    Catherine Giordano, Town Clerk 

 


